
Divine Mercy is in the process of making plans for the 
2018-2019 school year. Please look for your registration 
packet coming home today with your oldest student. 
Please fill out and return the following forms as soon as 
possible:

- registration form
- tuition contract
- scholarship application

Monday, March 12th, we welcome author Alan St. Jean to our 
building. He will give a presentation to students and have a 
writer’s workshop for grades 3-6. If you’d like to order one of 
his books, an order form is coming home today. These are due 
back by Monday, if you want an autographed book. You can 
always order online too at:

https://www.alanstjean.com/books-1

Important Dates:

March

5th-9th - Right to Read Week 
activities

Fri. 9th - 2 hour delay for teacher 
in-service
- Stations @ 1:00

Mon. 12th - Author Alan St. Jean 
visit

Fri. 16th - End of 3rd Quarter
- Mass @ 9:15
- Lenten confessions after 

Mass (grades 2-6)
- Stations @ 1:00

Fri. 23rd - Mass @ 9:15
- Stations @ 1:00

Wed. 28th - Battle of the Books 
@ 12:00

March 29th - April 2nd - No 
School - Easter Break

April

Tues. 3rd - Classes Resume

Fri. 6th - Mass @ 9:15
- Spring pictures

Sat. 7th - School Dance from 
7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

School Newsletter

Papers Coming Home:
- Enrollment Packet
- Alan St. Jean book order 

form
- Scholastic book orders
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Please let Mr. Linder know if you 
have any questions about the 
EdChoice Expansion 
Scholarship. Please look over 
the attached flyer for more 
information about this 
opportunity. The last day to apply 
for this application is April 30, 
2018.

There will be food pantry at 
tomorrow’s Mass - Thursday, 
March 8th.

The school dance is a month 
away! Please return your form 
along with payment to the school 
office.  Please make checks 
payable to “Divine Mercy PTA”.



Classroom 
Spotlight

Our Kindergarten Class ended 
February with a patriotic program.  
The children did a great job 
entertaining our guests with facts 
and songs about Abraham Lincoln, 
George Washington, and our 
country!

In Math we are getting ready to 
begin subtraction.  Pictured are the 
children with a geometry activity 
with solid shapes.

Our Lenten journey began with self 
portraits after receiving ashes on 
Ash Wednesday.  We created a 40 
piece purple chain naming 
someone or something different we 
focus our prayers on for that day. It 
is heartwarming to tear a piece off 
the chain each day.  A few topics 
we have prayed for are: Father 
Poggemeyer, the homeless, and 
clean water for all!


